
 

SUMMER 2023! 
1ST ANNUAL 
SHREWSBURY 
POLICE YOUTH 
ACADEMY 
Details 
The First Annual Youth Police Academy, hosted by the Shrewsbury 
Police Department, is happening this Summer 2023! The Academy 
is open to all Shrewsbury residents entering 7th and 8th grade in 
the fall of 2023, as well as those entering grade 9th-12th grade in 
the Fall of 2023. The same academy will be held on two separate 
weeks in July and August; July 10th-14th and July 31st-August 4th. 
They are 40-hours and will run 8AM-4PM Monday- Friday. There 
are approximately 30 slots per academy class. 

There is no cost for the program, however, there will be a $50.00 
hold fee assessed which will be refunded at the conclusion of the 
academy. As there are limited spots, the purpose of this is to 
ensure that students are honoring their acceptance and not denying 
another student the opportunity to participate. 

Topics that will be covered during the academy include, but 
are not limited to: CPR/First Aid, Firearms Safety, Constitutional 
Law, Drugs/Drug Recognition, Impaired Driving, Motor Vehicle Law, 
Defensive Tactics, Crime Scene, K9 Demonstrations. 

You will find more information on the registration form! More 
information will be provided once acceptance is confirmed. 

Questions? Please contact SRO Alicia Brownell at: 
abrownell@pd.shrewburyma.gov OR (508)-841-1560. 

 

 

First Come First 
Serve! 

____ 

Applications will 
be accepted NO 
EARLIER THAN 

12:00 AM April 1st 
with an application 
deadline of May 1st 

 
You can submit the 
application online 

here: 
 

____ 

 
 

Paper copies by 
request only. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

106 Maple Avenue 
Shrewsbury, MA 01545 

508-845-4681 

 

 
 

 


